
 

  
 

  
  

 
          

        
 

 

 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 

        

 

  
           

           

 

            

          

 

 
  

PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 

Highland Spring 750ml Glass Sparkling Spring Water 
Date of Recall – 04.08.2021 

Highland Spring Ltd is recalling their 750ml glass bottle Sparkling Spring Water on a 
precautionary basis because there have been a small number of reports that the bottle has 
exploded. 

USE BY DATE BATCH CODE 
MAY 2023A 1137 
MAY 2023A 1138 
MAY 2023A 1139 
JUN 2023A 1172 
JUN 2023A 1173 
JUL 2023A 1201 
JUL 2023A 1202 

No other Highland Spring products are affected by this issue. 

Our advice to consumers 

Please do not consume this product with the above details, place in a bag and dispose of it safely. A full refund will be 

given and no receipt is required. Please email: enquiries@highlandspringgroup.com or call 01764 660 500. 

Highland Spring Group takes its responsibilities to consumers extremely seriously and always aims to ensure the highest 

possible standards of product safety. We are sorry for any inconvenience or disappointment this product recall may cause 

you. 

mailto:enquiries@highlandspringgroup.com


  

 

 
 

 

 

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

Example of product 

Date code underneath Bar code. 


